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We want change now; Students meet with mayor to present their action plan to save their local 

wetland. 

Grade 11 students from Super Made-Up High School are meeting with Springfield Mayor Joe 

Quimby this Friday at 1:00 PM to detail their plan to save a local wetland. 

Students will have an opportunity to sit down with Mayor Quimby at Springfield Town Hall and 

detail their plan with the hopes of securing funding from the municipality. 

The school has partnered with Ducks Unlimited Canada and local Pristine Wetland Centre to 

create a two-year plan to restore Pristine Wetlands, which includes building a complete 360-

degree boardwalk around the wetland, duck-banding inventory, and constructing a fence to keep 

cattle out of the water. 

“This is our chance to take action that matters and do our part in creating a better future” said 

student Susie Somebody. “We can be the difference. We just need mayor Quimby’s support.” 

Super Made-Up High School and Pristine Wetlands partnered with Ducks Unlimited Canada in 

2018 to become a Wetland Centre of Excellence. Through conservation initiatives and action 

projects, students have coupled outdoor fieldwork with their school curriculum in the hopes of 

creating a sustainable future. 

For more information contact; 

Principal Mary Helper 

Super Made-Up High School 

123 Fake Street 

Springfield, MB 

A1B 2C3 

(204) 123-4567 

M_Helper@smuhs.ca 

 


